FRIENDS OF KBA NEWS



HAPPY CIRCUS @ KBA

On Thursday 21st September we welcomed

Happy Circus

to KBA and what a show they put on! Over 300 people were entertained by Pip and his team and we're sure those who came agree, it was a fantastic evening. Unfortunately this event ran at a small loss as we did not sell quite enough tickets,



however the feedback was amazing and we are sure next year will be a sell out!

Watch this space for further details.

Dates for your diary

PRIMARY DISCOS

1st November

PTA MEETING

Thursday 2nd November @ 5.30pm

Monday 20th November @5.30pm



DONATIONS

We are looking for donations of good quality children's books and dressing up outfits to help support improvements to the primary playground.



If you have any items to donate please hand them in to primary reception.

YEAR 7 DISCO



Our new year 7 students had an amazing time at their disco! Thank you to all of the students who came and to those who helped make it so enjoyable for them!

CHRISTMAS



We will be putting on a fun filled film session on Thursday 7th December which will include food, drink and hopefully a visit from Santa! Keep your eyes peeled for more details which will follow soon!

October 2017